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Comment: If Vermont continues on this OneCare/all-payer misadventure, Vermonters can expect to see 
worsening wait times for specialty care, increasing departures of specialists from the state, and less 
willingness among providers to treat patients with complicated medical conditions. That it may end up 
costing more than the status quo will only be an ironic icing on the cake. 
 


